VILLAGE OF TARRYTOWN

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS ABOUT PARKING

e How can I apply for a permit?
o Permit applications are available on the website under the “Village Parking” tab.
o Applications can also be filled out at Village Hall.

e How can I pay for a permit?

o Payments can be made with a credit card over the phone, or with a credit card
form that can be printed from the website.

o Checks may be made out to the Village of Tarrytown and mailed to Village Hall
at One Depot Plaza or dropped off at the counter if the person wants the permit
the same day.

o Non-Residents can only pay with a bank check or money order.

e Are monthly permits available for purchase?
o No. Permits are only available on an annual and semi-annual basis.
e [fIdon’t use my parking permit can I receive a refund?

o Refunds are not issued for parking permits. If the permit was purchased prior to
the dates where it is in effect, the customer can bring back the permit and receive
a refund at the Treasurer’s discretion.

e  Where can I park overnight?

o Overnight parking is allowed in Lot D only for non-residents.

o Residents may park overnight in Lot D & the McKeel Ave. lot with a vacation
permit.

e s long-term parking available?

o Yes, residents and non-residents can park for up to a week.

o Long term parking can be applied online, or in person at Village Hall. To obtain
the permit the customer will have to come to Village Hall to pick to up at the
counter.



